
Question on Notice 
No. 1512 

Asked on 1 September 2016 
 
DR ROBINSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND MINISTER FOR 
TOURISM AND MAJOR EVENTS (HON K JONES) –  

QUESTION:  

With reference to the recent review of RI in schools following on from a single complaint—  
Will the Minister (a) finally agree to a review of the safe schools curriculum, which thousands 
of parents have expressed concern about and (b) finally agree to release the secret list of 
schools that are using the safe schools program in Queensland in line with parents’ requests? 

ANSWER: 

a) The Safe Schools Coalition Australia (SSCA) program is an Australian Government 
funded initiative. The program has been reviewed by the Federal Government as it is a 
federally-funded program.   

b) There is no secret list. If any parent has questions or concerns about this  
federally-funded program, they can contact the principal at their child’s school.  

 


